
 
 
 

EXERCISE OF DELEGATED POWERS - DECISIONS TAKEN 
REPORTED TO CABINET – 23.07.24 

  
 
 

Education and Youth 
 

• Provision of payments during the school Summer holiday to parents of children 
eligible for free school meals 2024 
Provision of payments during the school Summer holiday to parents of children 
eligible for free school meals 2024.  Payment to be £50.00 per learner. 
 
The estimated cost for the payments during the Summer holiday 2024 is £276,000. 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copies of the Delegated Powers reports are retained by the Team Leader – 
Committee Services and available to view on request by Members. 


